
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF  
CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 

There will be no December 2020 meeting of the  
La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory Board (LJSPDAB) 

 
 

Please visit the LJSPDAB webpage for the next  
scheduled meeting at: 

https://www.sandiego.gov/planning/community/profiles/lajolla/pddoab 
 
 
 

 
 

The agenda and minutes are distributed via email and will additionally be posted to the LJSPDAB webpage at 
http://www.sandiego.gov/planning/community/profiles/lajolla/pddoab.shtml . To request inclusion or removal from 
the distribution list please email the City Planner at mpangilinan@sandiego.gov with your request. 

 
Marlon I. Pangilinan, Senior Planner  
Planning Department 
9485 Aero Drive  MS-413  
San Diego  CA 92129 
619-235-5293 www.sandiego.gov/planning 

 

This information will be made available in alternative formats upon request. To request an agenda in alternative format, 
request a sign language or oral interpreter, or an Assistive Listening Devices (ALD's) for the meeting, call the Community 
Services Program at 236-6077 at least five working days prior to the meeting to ensure availability. 
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